From: Rose Todd 
Sent: 30 June 2017 09:25
To: Andrew Lewis
Subject: 17/00973/REM

This plot (phase 5C) is a significant site on the south side of Camp Road, adjacent and part of the new settlement centre.

The architectural design for the proposed buildings is pedestrian to the point of being bland. The buildings are too spread out and the road frontage lacks cohesion. The buildings are over-tall for the proposed density.  The frontage needs to be tighter without sections of boundary wall facing the highway and the number of access roads to the rear parking area reduced to one.

The building proposed for the corner plot lacks any distinction and is without presence.
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